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Science Week was Fascinating! 
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This term, we have been very lucky to have visitors from all walks of life and industry, 
including nine school parents, to come and talk to the classes about the science behind 
their jobs. They were all wonderfully informative and we are very grateful to them for 
giving up their time and valuable expertise to share with us. Our older children also 
learned experiments to demonstrate to the younger years. They loved the responsibility 
and the outcomes. We were thrilled with how the children responded to each other and 
adapted their 'lesson plans' to help the little ones understand. We would like to thank 
Mrs Taylor, Year 3&4 Class Teacher, for organising such a successful school event. 

The Great Salway Ash School Bake Off 

Robin Class Outdoor Shelter for Learning 

Years 5&6 kicked off The Great Salway Ash School 'Bake Off' in January. We had 29 entries for the first round 

which was an amazing turn out. Guest judges, Tor Hopkins, Hayley Skelton and Sarah Huxter, had a very 

difficult job helping the school council to decide which cakes were best on taste and best on looks. In March, it 

was the turn of Years 3& 4 to shine. The children really enjoyed 

entering, the judges certainly enjoyed tasting and everyone else in 

school was delighted to buy the cakes and support our good 

causes. The younger children will have their turn after Easter and 

we are expecting equally delicious results. The cakes are being sold 

to raise money for the new playground equipment and for Cancer 

Research with £201.05 raised so far. 

Miss Christopher writes, “The Robin class were very lucky to have their new 
outdoor classroom built at the end of last term. It is extremely important for 
the children using the Early Years curriculum to have an outdoor space for 
learning. Children can do their best thinking and problem solving outdoors. 
Currently, we have table and chairs, sand and water in the area and we will 
be adding more throughout the rest of the year such as a digging area, 
guttering for water play and kitchen equipment. We are looking to fence off 
the area so it is secure for independent outdoor learning which will then be 
decorated by the children in their own, unique style!” 
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New Fencing for School Playground 
We would like to extend a very big thank you to Joe 
Murless, Martin Huxter and Simon Holland, all 
school parents, who gave up their time to erect a 
new, sturdy fence around the school playground, 
saving the school a considerable amount of money. 
The new fence should ensure that the intruding cows 
from the neighbouring field are no longer a problem 
and the children will have a safer environment in 
which to play.  


